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     PITTSFORD PARKS & RECREATION BOARD 

 
Minutes 

 

            November 14, 2019 
          
 

 
Members Present: Rick Taylor, Ron Anderson, Lisa Stein, Ben McCormick and Pam Cooper-Vince  

 
Also Present:  Jessie Hollenbeck, Recreation Director 

    
  Absent:  Rachel Baker-August, John Reddington, Greg Riley and Kate Munzinger 

 
 The meeting opened at 6:30 pm 

 
Rick Taylor, Chairman: 
 

 October minutes were approved. 

 Following a unanimous vote, the Dec. meeting has been cancelled. 
 

 Recreation Update: 
 Recreation Director Jessie Hollenbeck reported on the following: 
 

 Jessie has been working on next year’s special events.  He is looking for new 
vendors, including bands and food trucks. 

 He reported that the election results have not been finalized. 

 The Recreation staff is finishing up the winter brochure.  Registration for 
programs will start the first week of December. 

 Jessie discussed the successes of many of our programs.  Our numbers are 
quite a bit higher.  He will provide some figures at our next meeting. 

 Jessie stated that the sports fields are closed. 

 Jessie discussed the senior’s Tues. lunches, including the providers and the 
large attendance.  

 The Town of Pittsford has been designated an Autism Friendly Community. 

 Jessie reported on the meeting he & Kate attended. Other community groups 
that attended included Special Olympics, Pittsford Rotary, PSCD, Best Buddies, 
etc.  They all met to discuss programs that the groups will be working on in the 
future.    

   
 
 Comments: 

  

 Lisa Stein questioned our status on being an emergency shelter.  Jessie stated 
that we are not licensed but will always step up to help the community.  

 Julie Donnelly reported on the 2020 King’s Bend Park lottery. 

 Ron Anderson brought up the subject of plaques on the benches at the 
Community Center.  There are more details to be taken care of. 

 Pam Cooper-Vince asked about the senior’s coat donation program, which is 
running now, through January 2020. 
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Ben McCormick made a motion to close the meeting.  Rick Taylor seconded the motion, which 
passed following a unanimous vote.  The meeting closed at 7:17 pm. 

 
  
   
 

  
  Respectfully submitted, 
            
           Julie A. Donnelly 
 Secretary 


